
To: Executive Board 
12 December 2005  
 
RECOMMENDATIONS OF AREA COMMITTEES 
 
Central South and West Area Committee – 8 November 2005  
 
 
101. LEISURE AND PARKS ISSUES 
 
 Resolved: - 
 

(1) to ask the Built Environmental Business Manager to ensure that priority is 
given by the member of staff concerned to work to create the footpath; 

 
(2)     to ASK the Executive Board to consider making funds available to allow 

repairs to be carried out, as a matter of urgency, to the towpath on the 
vicinity of the Grandpont Nature Reserve; 

 
(3) to place on record the Committee’s appreciation for the work done over 

recent months by staff in the Parks Service. 
 
(Steve Smith (Built Environment Business Unit) has been asked to prepare a 
report to a future meeting of the Board on recommendation (2).) 
 
 


